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Domestic Violent Extremists Trumpet Upcoming  
National “Day of Hate” by Encouraging Direct Actions 

 
 

The NYPD Intelligence & Counterterrorism Bureau 
(ICB) recently observed online domestic violent 
extremist (DVE) messaging announcing a national 
“Day of Hate,” scheduled to take place on Saturday, 
25 February. Based on ICB observations of 
extremist postings online and at least one shared 
propaganda video on a social media platform, the 
anonymous online organizers of this overtly racist, 
anti-Semitic event are instructing likeminded 
individuals to drop banners, place stickers and 
flyers, or scrawl graffiti as a form of biased so-called 
activism. According to at least one DVE shared 
message, organizers requested that participants in 
the “Day of Hate” photograph or record direct 
actions and submit them online in order to create 
a compendium of exploits from around the 
country. Members of the service are advised to 
maintain elevated situational awareness and 
vigilance on February 25 for DVE activism in the 
form of biased, in-person acts around the city and 
at potential key locations that might garner higher 
interest from these types of actors based on the 
locations’ affiliations with certain religious or social 
communities. Please see accompanying 
infographic for awareness of DVE imagery.  

 
 
 

 

If You See Something, Say Something – 1-888-NYC-SAFE (1-888-692-7233) or nycsafe@nypd.org 


